


Traffic along Juanita Drive NE is already a challenge at 
peak travel times.  Will the project have to mitigate any 
additional traffic impacts?
 
Yes. As part of the environmental assessment and City of 
Kenmore permitting process, there will be many issues and 
impacts studied. Traffic is one of the required issues and 
a study is currently underway using the city’s published 
standards.


